
The OSBM Office of Internal Audit in conjunction 

with the Office of the State Controller are hosting a 

one day training opportunity for state government  

internal auditors. 

More information on the agenda and registration 

will be available soon.  

August 5, 2020 
The conference will be held 

remotely via webinar. 

8 CPE Hours 

SAVE THE DATE! 
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